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I am in opposition of this bill to change the current vote by mail to in-person voting.  

This gives all citizens the opportunity to vote. Many people are not able to get to a 

voting place for many reasons such as: lack of  transportation, illness or work 

schedule . We have had vote by mail as long as I have lived in the state and it is safe 

and accessible to all. It increases voter turn out !  

Thank you. 

Donna Pioli 


